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TAA40104 Certificate IV in Training and Assessment

Professional Development opportunity

The Australian Institute of Education and Training is running a 2-day workshop / RPL session on Monday 30th November and Tuesday 1st December, from 9 AM – 4 PM on each day.

This workshop will provide activities and group discussion opportunities and will cover activities that will provide participants with the opportunity to complete the following units from the TAA40104 Certificate IV in Training and Assessment:

TAAENV401B
Work effectively in VET

TAAENV403B
Ensure a healthy and safe learning environment

TAADES401B
Use Training Packages to meet client needs

TAAASS404B
Participate in assessment validation

An RPL session will also be offered so that teachers who are currently teaching VCE or VET or have taught VCE or VET in the past two years have the opportunity to complete the remaining 10 units required to achieve the TAA40104 Certificate IV in Training and Assessment.

A separate RPL Guide will be made available and will list the required evidence that teachers will need to provide to achieve RPL for the remaining units of the TAA40104 Certificate IV in Training and Assessment. The RPL will be completed using online e-learning software Moodle.
The RPL units assume that teachers have taught VCE and/or VET or are currently teaching VCE and/or VET and can provide adequate and appropriate evidence.

Teachers who already have the old certificate (the BSZ40198 Certificate IV in Assessment and Workplace Training), or some units from this old certificate, will be able to apply for equivalence, and hence the amount of evidence that needs to be supplied will be less. This will be spelled out in the RPL Guide.
Each day will begin at 9 am SHARP and conclude at 4 pm. The workshop will be an intensive two-day program and participants are therefore advised to arrive punctually.

On registration, participants will be given access to the on-line system to begin their RPL. Upon receipt of registration forms participants will be e-mailed an invoice. 

The cost of the two-day workshop is $600 per participant from schools that we do not have an auspicing arrangement with; and $550 per participant from schools that we do have an auspicing arrangement with. This cost covers attendance at the two-day workshop; all learning materials required to complete the qualification; catering (lunch provided on both days); RPL Guide; all assessments; and a nationally-recognised qualification for the TAA40104 once all evidence has been submitted and validated.  

A registration form is attached. If you wish to attend the two-day workshop please return the registration form as soon as possible so that you can be given access to the RPL on-line system.
For further information or queries please contact Allan Barnes on (03) 9387 2051 or abarnes@aiet.com.au.

If you are currently not teaching VCE or VET but do have the opportunity to deliver a minimum of three hours of VET at your school, then you may still be able to apply for RPL – please call me on (03) 9387 2051 to discuss further.
